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BBUULLLLEETTIINN  ––  FFRRIIDDAAYY  11SSTT  AAPPRRIILL  
 

“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 
This week we have seen every season of the weather, sometimes all in one day! We have had 
the extremes of running around in our T-Shirts and shorts, to wrapped up building snowmen on 
the field. Hopefully the good weather will be here to stay soon. 
 

 
 

Thank you for all your generous contributions lately including for Fairtrade, Comic Relief and 
this week to help the people of Ukraine. We have been overwhelmed by your generosity.  
 

 
Our Ukraine Flag 

 
Fair Trade 
 

 

Busy Bees raised £199.33 for Fairtrade from their final flourish.   
Their donation can help bring Fairtrade to more small farmers all over the 
world, so they can earn a fair price for their produce and invest in their 
futures. It will not only support projects to bring Fairtrade to more farmers 
and workers, but also help them improve their farms, build demand for their 
produce and help strengthen their voices to negotiate a fairer deal – so they 
can truly trade their way out of poverty. Amazing work Busy Bees. 
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Gardening club 
 

We have had a busy few weeks in the garden. We have tidied the beds in the reflective garden 
at the top of the field in preparation for planting vegetable seeds next week. Tonight we have 
planted lots of different vegetables and put them in the greenhouse. Fingers cross they will 
start to grow before Easter! They might have to go on holiday to the 'Ellis' greenhouse over the 
Easter holidays! The children are working hard and enjoying the anticipation of what might 
grow next term.  
 
 
Science Ambassadors 
 

Some of the Year 5 children have volunteered to become Science Ambassadors. They are 
already working hard to sort Science Books for the children to read and making 'Whizz Pop 
Bang' bags for children to borrow at home. They will be helping Miss Ellis to plan an exciting 
Science Week for the first week back after the Easter holidays. Keep an eye out on tapestry 
during Science week for lots of exciting updates of the things we will be doing in class.  
Mrs Ellis 
 
It has been wonderful seeing parents back in school this week for the Stay and Play in Apples. 
The children were so excited to show off their classroom and proud to showcase their learning 
this term. We look forward to welcoming more parents very soon, especially to support reading 
for pleasure in school. 
 
 
House Points  
 

Hawthorne 74 
Rowen 47 
Willow 106 
Maple 102 

 
 
This week some house points have been given for being ready to learn, showing compassion for 
others, working with growing independence and for positive attitudes. Well done to Willow this 
week. 
 
A reminder that our Easter Service will be at 10am on the 7th of April at St John’s Church. We 
look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Yvonne Methley 
Interim Headteacher 


